
 

 
 

Thursday, 5 March 2020 
Netball NSW Schools Cup 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Your child has been selected to take part in the Netball NSW Schools Cup to be held at Taree Netball Courts, 
Taree on Thursday, 26 March, 2020. This year, Miss Bevan and Miss Tatzenko will coach the teams on the day 
and Mr Warner will help run training sessions and with team selection. 

All students are required to wear College sports uniform. Girls will be provided with the College netball uniform. 
Girls should bring appropriate undershorts and sports bras to wear under their dresses. Boys will compete in 
their College sports uniform. 

All students should bring a drink bottle and food for the day. Limited canteen facilities will be available on the 
day.  

Students will travel to and from the venue by bus and will return in time for regular afternoon buses. If you 
intend on taking you child directly to the venue or pick them up from there, please let your team’s coach know. 

Please do not allow students to bring devices such as iPads, phones or iPods on the day. 

This year all payments can be made from home via the Try Booking website. For this event only, use the following 
link: https://www.trybooking.com/BIYZM 

Selected students are expected to show athletic skill and team work, but also uphold the College Values. It is a 
big responsibility and privilege to represent the College in a team sport. The players are aware of the importance 
of honouring these values on competition day and during normal school days. Students are required to sign a 
Contract for College Representation on page 8 of the Student Diary, if they have not already.  
 

Where to:  Netball NSW Schools Cup, Taree Netball Courts 
Date of Excursion:  Thursday 26 March, 2020 
Depart College:  8:45am 
Return to College: 2:50pm 
Supervising Teachers:  Miss Bevan, Miss Tatzenko and Mr Warner 
Travel By:  Bus 
Cost to Student:  $10.50 pay at https://www.trybooking.com/BIYZM 

Dress Requirements: All: College sports uniform; Girls: undershorts & sports bra for the netball dresses 
Bring: Water bottle, food and/or money for canteen. 

The College values representative sports, however it is expensive to send students to events. The 
College policy is to provide assistance and partner with families whose children attend. The College 
subsidises these events and we require a co-payment so students can participate, your contribution is 
important. 
Please complete and return the consent slip attached by Friday 20 March, 2020 to Mr Warner.  
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Mr Warner or your child’s team 
coach. 
 
Mr Dave Warner         Mr Rob Storrie 
Primary Sports Coordinator        Head of Primary 
 



 
 

TAREE CHRISTIAN COLLEGE – EXCURSION CONSENT 2020 

Netball NSW Schools Cup 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in Netball NSW Schools Cup sports activities on Thursday 26 March, 
2020. I understand that my child will be travelling to and from the Taree Netball Courts by bus. 
 
To the best of my knowledge my child has no medical condition, disability or injury which puts them at risk 
participating in this activity. In the event of illness or injury I authorise the seeking of any medical assistance that 
my child may require. 
 

 
Student Name 

 

 
Class 

 
 

 
Parent/Carer name 

 

 
Parent/Carer signature 

 

Transport to the Netball Courts 
 My child will catch a bus from College at 8:45am 
 I will transport my child and be at the Netball Courts at 9am 

Transport from the Netball Courts 
 My child will catch a bus back to College 
 I will collect my child from the Netball Courts before 2:30pm 

 
Date 

 

Payment  I have paid $10.50 via https://www.trybooking.com/BIYZM 

 


